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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, August 02, 2017 11:31 AM
To: 'Brian Tomlinson'
Subject: RE: Water Rate Increase -Seminole County 

Good morning Mr. Tomlinson, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20160101. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: Brian Tomlinson [mailto:btomlinson@lrainsurance.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 02, 2017 11:03 AM 
To: Records Clerk; Consumer Contact 
Subject: Water Rate Increase -Seminole County  
 
Please accept this email to formally request that you not increase my and my HOA’s water rates by 130% as you are 
currently recommending.  This is an absurd rate increase.  While some small rate increase may be warranted, it should 
be incrementally instituted.  The fact that we do not have a choice in our water provider allows the utility to basically do 
whatever they want in terms of rate.  You are the last line of defense that the consumer has, and we expect you to 
operate in the best interest of the consumer.  I cannot fathom how more than doubling my water rate is in my best 
interest.  It will not increase the quality of my water by 130%, it will only help my providers bottom line. 
 

Thank you, 

Brian Tomlinson, CIC, CPIA 
Commercial Insurance Specialist 
498 S. Lake Destiny Drive, Orlando, FL 32810  
P: 407.838.3445 x145 | F: 407.641.9018 
 
Connect with us: 

 

 
Expanding our “Family” – One person, One family, One business at a time. 

Ask me about our Business, Personal, Benefits and Specialty Insurance options to add to your current portfolio. 
 

********* CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE ********* 
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This E-mail/telefax message and any documents accompanying this transmission may contain privileged and/or confidential information and is intended solely for the addressee(s) named 
above. If you are not the intended addressee/recipient, you are hereby notified that any use of, disclosure, copying, distribution, or reliance on the contents of this E-Mail/telefax information 

is strictly prohibited and may result in legal action against you. Please reply to the sender advising of the error in transmission and immediately delete/destroy the message and any 
accompanying documents. Thank you! 

Before printing this email or any attachments, please think about our responsibility and commitment to the ENVIRONMENT!  
 




